
GETTING READY FOR YOUR 
CHILD'S FIRST IEP? 

IEP OVERVIEW VIRTUAL 
TRAINING FOR PARENTS

Presented by an Early Start Parent Representative who is the 

parent of a child who received special education services through 

an Individualized Education Program (IEP). 

JANUARY 23, 2024
10:30 AM - 12:30 PM 

If you are unable to attend this training but would like one-on-one 
IEP support/training, please call us at (800) 974-5553 to be 

connected to one of our Early Start Parent Representatives. 

LEARN THE BASICS 
OF THIS IMPORTANT 
PLANNING MEETING 

FOR PARENTS OF 
CHILDREN IN RIVERSIDE 

& SAN BERNARDINO 
COUNTIES 

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION 

PLEASE EMAIL THE FRN: 
ALICON@INLANDRC.ORG 
OR CALL (800) 974-5553 

800-974-5553

WWW.ESFRN.ORG 

Register here: 
https://bit.ly/45yzgvf

https://inlandrc-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwufuyrpzkiEtTNH9ZI2QFvPQ_AClw6ERD_
https://www.esfrn.org/



